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L7 April 1990

Dear Father Bede,

Thank you for Lhe spienciid answer to the Vatican document. I sent
it immediatel y to Fr . Keating to study. He was away. [.Ihen he
returned he returned ihe document to rne w\o corrections. Sr.
Pascaline also had the cpportunity tc see it. We consid.ered. as
publishers Amerj.ca, National Catholic Reporter, and Pascaline said
that you favoured "commonweal". Thomas Fox of NcR with whom I
spoke by tel ephone l^ras most eager tc publ ish it . Al though t.hey
have done iittLe with the Vatican Document in the past he realized
its relevance and the reievance of your response. IIe knows your
workweil. After consultation with Pascaline, I sent it to NCR with
the promise of an early publieation date. lle said possible within
two weeks. I wili make certain that you receive a copy of it.

Sr. Pascaline teLls me the news: that you had a serious heart
attack, have recovered, and have received some very special grace-s
of prayer. I rejoice in ai L of this. I recal 1 wel 1 that you were
looking forward to Fr. Amaidas cominE there when you retired. Let
us pray that the transition goes weii.

When I was aL Shantivanam in November and December I felt calleci
to request being received as an oblate of the famiiy of
Shantivanam. The experience there was a great experience of my
Life. You wi1L recall that the "Golden String" was instrumental in
my entering the Catholic Church. But i wouLd definitely like to be
associated with Pere Monihanin, Abhishiktananda, yourseif and the
eommunity. I have discussed this several times with Sr. Pascaline.
She writes: ". ..r.rhy not Sannaysi Diksa?.. .am not pushing, just
wondering why not go all the say?" She is thinking that I rnight
receive this from you when ycu come to North America in the faLl.
I would like to pray about this.

In the meantime, wou).d it be possibie for me to be received. as an
obl.ate. Sr. Gi11, OSB, prioress of the Benedictine Retreat Centre
at Nanaimo which is near Black Creek, could be delegated by you to
carry out the investiture. Please consider this and 1et me know.

Sr. Pascaline is keen that your response appear before the end of
ApriI when the North Ameriean EW Board wiil meet with John Borel1i,
director of interreiigious relations of the U.S. bishops'
Secretariat for Ecumenical and interreligious Affairs. I think
that it might meet this deadline. Fr. Thomas says it (your
response) is the best theological response he has seen yet.



Thank you again for replying.
community.

In union of prayers.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Rev. Charles
R.R. 1, Site
Black Creek,
voR lco
Canada

Fralernal greetings to the
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